Course Evaluation

The Department of Mathematics wishes to
continuously evaluate both the form and the
content of its courses.

The evaluation takes place during the semester.
The lecturer and the students are expected to
cooperate on finding a suitable evaluation method.

At the beginning of each semester 1-2 student
representatives are elected. They will discuss
evaluation methods with the lecturer.

The lecturer and the student representatives:

- are expected to cooperate in deciding how the
course evaluation should be carried out (oral or
written, with few or many students involved).

- have a common responsibility to ensure that the
evaluation is carried through.

The lecturer is responsible for the follow-up of the
evaluation.

The student administration at the department, in
cooperation with the Student’s Committee, can
assist in finding good forms of evaluation.

The department wishes you a good and educational
semester.



